
Dear All, 

  

H.E. Lieutenant General Masud Uddin Chowdhury, High Commissioner for 

Bangladesh to Australia and Mrs. Jasmin Masud will be available from 4.00 P.M. to 

6.00 P.M. at the Bangladesh House, 25 Numeralla Street, O’Malley, Canberra, ACT 

2606 on Saturday, 26 September 2009 for exchanging Eid Greetings with the 

distinguished members of Bangladesh Community on the occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr. 

  

It would be deeply appreciated if you kindly circulate/upload this for wider publicity 

among the members of Bangladesh Community. 

  

With kind regards. 

  

Md. Nazrul Islam 

Counsellor & Head of Chancery 

Bangladesh High Commission 

Canberra 

 


